BENTLEIGH  DISTRICT  PRIMARY  SCHOOL  
PHOTO  PERMISSION 

Dear Parents,

Assorted photographs are taken of students attending, competing and receiving awards during Bentleigh District Primary School Sports Association activities. 
The BDPSSA seeks permission to ‘use’ un-named photographs of your child to celebrate and promote individual and school sporting achievements within our District.  Photos will be published on the B.D.P.S.S.A website.  Refer to web site details below.

NOTE: 
Your child’s photo may be included in group photos but can be digitally manipulated so the face cannot be recognised.  Please indicate your requirement / needs below.

Thanking you, on behalf of the BDPSSA Administration Committee

BDPSSA web site 
http://www.sportingpulse.com/assoc_page.cgi?assoc=4215&pID=1
(………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
BENTLEIGH  DISTRICT  PRIMARY  SCHOOL  
PHOTO  PERMISSION

(  I, the undersigned, hereby grant permission for un-named photographs to be used on the 
      BDPSSA web site.

(  I, the undersigned, hereby grant permission for digitally manipulated (face obscured) 
      photographs to be used on the BDPSSA web site.

(  I, the undersigned, do not grant permission for un-named photographs to be used on  
      the BDPSSA web site in any form.
Child’s Name:  …………………………………………………………………   School:  ………………………………………………
                       (PLEASE  PRINT)                                            (PLEASE  PRINT)
Signed:………………………………………………………………………………….  (Parent / Guardian)

Date:  ……………………………………………………………………………………

